

We hope you all had a relaxing break and managed to keep the flu bugs at bay - it certainly made the rounds at the end of Term 2! A huge thank you to everyone who joined us for our Mid-Year Showcase; our students truly shone on stage, and the energy, effort, and excitement were unmatched. It was a special way to wrap up the first half of the year and celebrate all their hard work.

Now we're back for Term 3, and things are already full steam ahead! Between exam preparations, competition season, and concert planning, it's safe to say we've officially entered the crazy sparkly part of the year and we wouldn't have it any other way!

We can't wait to see our students continue to grow, perform, and shine over the coming weeks. Make sure to stay in the loop with all the updates by following us on socials and checking your emails-you won't want to miss a thing!

Let's make Term 3 magical! \*









MELBOURNE BALLET COMP
Aspire, Elevate, Evolve & Etoiles are hitting the stage for their first Comp of the season!









OF DANCE DIVISION

This year marks 15 incredible years since Dance Division first opened its doors! From humble beginnings (who remembers the slippery floors at Studio Isis?) to packed theatres and pointe shoes galore, it's been a journey filled with passion, creativity, and community.

To celebrate, our end-of-year concert will be a tribute to the best of the past 15 years — think fan favourites, unforgettable costumes, and iconic music. Whether you were part of the original creative class or just joined us this year, we can't wait to share this special milestone with you.

Stay tuned for more throwbacks, behind-thescenes moments, and all the nostalgic magic coming your way!!



that both Sophie and Loulou have been accepted into not one, but two prestigious fulltime dance programs — Spectrum and Patrick School of the Arts!

Their dedication, talent, and hard work have truly paid off, and we can't wait to see what this next chapter brings for them. The Dance Division family is cheering you on every step of the way!

## STAY IN THE LOOP!

We know emails can sometimes get buried — so make sure you're following us on Instagram and Facebook for real-time updates, reminders, and all the behind-the-scenes fun!

Tip: Add Dance Division to your favourites so our posts pop up first and you never miss a thing!



Stay up to date on everything about the studio by following us:

- (a) @dance division
- 😝 @dancedivision.au
- @dance\_division\_



